
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we navigate through this challenging time during the outbreak, the safety and well-being of 

our students and staff remain our top priority. We are implementing the following safety 

protocols in our school: 

Health and Safety Measures: 

• Daily temperature checks for students and staff upon arrival. 

• Mandatory face coverings for all individuals on school premises. 

• Consistent handwashing and sanitizing throughout the day. 

• Social distancing practices in all classrooms and common areas. 

Communication: 

We will provide regular updates regarding any changes to these protocols through our school 

website and via email. Please ensure that your contact information is up to date. 

Support for Students: 

Additional mental health resources will be available for students feeling anxious or overwhelmed 

during this time. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support as we work together to keep our school community 

safe. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


